

Dear Families,

Norwin School District will be having its ninth annual clothing drive. This year's clothing drive will again be for elementary aged students, as well as middle school students. We will be accepting newborn to junior and adult size clothing, winter apparel and shoes. We ask that when you go through your child's clothing this season, you consider donating items that no longer fit your child to our clothing drive. All donated clothing items will be sorted according to size. The distribution day will be Saturday, November 23, 2019. All families in the District are welcome to come to Sheridan Terrace Elementary and choose items they want. Distribution will be handled with discretion with only a few District professionals helping in the process. More detailed information on the distribution process will be sent home at a later date. Collection days and locations for the entire district are listed on the back of this flyer. It is not necessary that you drop off clothing at your home school. When donating, please make sure that all donated clothing items are clean, ready to be worn, and free from rips, tears, or stains. Any sorting and labeling of sizes that you can do prior to dropping off the clothing would be greatly appreciated!

It takes a village to raise a child. The citizens of North Huntingdon, North Irwin, and Irwin are the village that so many of our Norwin students desperately need. Please help in any way that you can, knowing that your clothing donations will be keeping many children warm throughout the winter months.

Thank you in advance for your kindness and generosity. If you are interested in helping at this year's clothing drive, please complete the information below and return it to one of the contact persons at your child's school. All contact information is listed on the back of this paper.

Sincerely, Alexis Janiga and Kristie Lynn "Knights Helping Knights" Co–Chairs

Knights Helping Knights Clothing	Drive Volunteer Information
Name:	Phone:
Email:	School:
Evening Help (6:00-8:00):	Set Up Help:
Wednesday, October 30 th at Hahntown	I am able to help the evening
Thursday, November 7 th at Stewartsville	of Friday, Nov. 22 nd at Sheridan Terrace to help display & organize
Wednesday November 13th at Sheridan Terrace	clothing for distribution day.

Clothing Drop-off Schedule:

Hahntown:

*Wednesday, October $30^{th} - 6:00 - 8:00 \text{ pm}$

*7:30 am - 6:00 pm in the community room from 10/2 |-11/15

Hillcrest:

*8:00 am - 3:00 pm in the main office from $10/2 \cdot 1/5$

Middle School:

*8:00 am - 3:00 pm in the main office from $10/2 \cdot 11/15$

Stewartsville:

*Thursday, November 7th - 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

*7:30 am - 6:00 pm in the community room from 10/21-11/15

Sunset Valley:

*7:30 am - 6:00 pm in the community room from 10/2 1-11/15

Sheridan Terrace:

*Wednesday, November 13^{th} - 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

*7:30 am - 6:00 pm in the community room from 10/2 1—11/15

"Knights Helping Knights" Committee Members Contact Information:

Hahntown:

Sue Seymour <u>sseymour@norwinsd.org</u>
Tara Lynn <u>Hynn@norwinsd.org</u>

Hillcrest:

Maggie Carlton <u>mcarlton@norwinsd.org</u>
Ryan Lynn <u>rlynn@norwinsd.org</u>

Middle School:

Christa Warren <u>cwarren@norwinsd.org</u>
Jill Amic <u>jamic@norwinsd.org</u>

Sheridan Terrace:

Kristie Lynn <u>klynn@norwinsd.org</u>
Anita Miklos <u>amilkos@norwinsd.org</u>

Stewartsville:

Alexis Janiga <u>ajaniga@norwinsd.org</u>
Jared Schultz <u>jschultz@norwinsd.org</u>

Sunset Valley:

Becky Shavel <u>rshavel@norwinsd.org</u>
Colleen Weaver <u>cweaver@norwinsd.org</u>

You may drop off clothes at any location, not just your home school.